
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of final arrangements for the end of Year 6, on the 18th July the children will have one last school 

trip with us at West Vale Academy, where the children will go bowling and attend Electric Bowl in 

Halifax, we will also have a hot lunch and drinks whilst we are there.  

Our school’s PFA have been gracious to offer a contribution for this school trip and we also had some 
money donated from a parent which also helped contribute. 
 
The Colour fun run which is being held on the 24th May will hopefully cover the rest of the cost for this 
trip. 
 
Please can the consent form below be completed and returned to school to allow your child to attend 
this trip. 
 
Kind regards 

Miss Vincent 

Luther-King Class teacher 

 

 

Bowling – End of Year 6 school trip 

 

Name of child: __________________________________________  

 

I give permission for my child to go on the end of Year 6 school trip to Bowling on 18th July. 

 

Name (parent/carer): _____________________________________________ 

Signed (parent/carer): _____________________________________________ 

Date: ________________________________ 

 


